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11.1 

REPORT 5 - 2024 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Environmental Action Committee presents its fifth report for 2024 and recommends: 

 

EAC-0021-2024 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Tony Iacobelli, Executive Director, Centre 

for Community Energy Transformation, be received. 

(EAC-0021-2024) 

 

EAC-0022-2024 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Leya Barry, Climate Change Supervisor 

regarding the Peel Zero Emission Vehicle (ZEV) Strategy 2024 Progress Update, be received. 

(EAC-0022-2024) 

 

EAC-0023-2024 

That the Environmental Action Committee Work Plan dated August 2024, be approved. 

(EAC-0023-2024) 

 

EAC-0024-2024 

That the memorandum from Dianne Zimmerman, Manager of Environment, entitled “2024 

Progress Update on the Peel Zero Emission Vehicle (ZEV) Strategy” dated August 19, 2024, be 

received. 

(EAC-0024-2024) 

 

 

 

 

 


